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Supporters of mail in voting claim it is completely secure and valid. If that is true, 

providing in-person voting would change nothing in terms of election outcomes. It 

would, however, give a lot of people more faith in the process and help to eliminate 

doubt in our systems integrity. There is simply nothing to lose by making polling 

booths an option for those who want them.  

 

I have lived in several other states, all of which use polling stations while also offering 

mail in ballots for those who can be verified and who request them in advance. It’s 

not that hard.  

 

The current system in this state is an absolute joke. Providing an in-person option 

can only benefit Oregonians.  

 

 

 


